
URGENT- The SYRIZA Government Forwarded Bill To Ban The Right Of Strike

The servants  of  the industrialists,  the Government of  SYRIZA-ANEL submitted yesterday
evening, Monday, December 4, in the Greek Parliament, a legislation to impose new obstacles
against the right of the workers and their unions to go on strike. That is when, with today’s
conditions, 99 out of 100 workers’ strikes are called illegal!

The SYRIZA government, surpassing all its predecessors in shameful tactics, attempted to
impose the specific legislation as an amendment to a bill about…Satellites!!

That was in order to avoid the reactions of the workers and the class unions. But SYRIZA,
who like a fraud tried to fool the workers, failed.

PAME  and  the  class  unions  reacted  immediately  responded  and  called  for  a
demonstration today at the Ministry of Labour of Greece. Dozens of Unions, members of
PAME,  from  all  over  Greece  also  called  for  protests  and  demonstrations  today,
December 5 in many cities of Greece under the slogans:

Disgrace!

We give immediate, militant, fighting response!

The trade unions, the workers and the grassroots organizations now to inform and organize
the workers to defend the right to strike in every shift and shift-break

Nobody to stay home!

The struggles of the workers will not be banned!

We Defend Workers’ Right to Go On Strike!

We escalate the Struggle with National General Strike on December 14!

Athens, Greece, December 5,   2017


